
From: Joe Daly   
Sent: Friday, March 3, 2023 5:06 PM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Cc: Patrice Olds <polds@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: Support for Measure Y 
 
Dear City Council: 
 
We are writing to you to express our concern that efforts by other entities are trying to undermine the 
integrity of 
Measure Y, which we have supported throughout its many appearances on our voting ballot. 
 
We support measured growth within the parameters voted on inherent in Measure Y. Construction 
can occur that addresses this goal as well as the need for 10% affordable housing. 
I do not want to see San Mateo turning into a suburban hellscape of towering concrete buildings 
dwarfing the charm of our town. 
 
Democracy asks that citizens get involved and participate in governance. It also 
EXPECTS that the will of the people will be followed who VOTE in a Democracy. 
 
Three times the voters have spoken. It time to LISTEN. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Joe and Diane Daly 

 
 

 
 




